
 
 

Dring Digest w/e 16th June 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 Is your data still correct? 

Please can you all to check that the details and permissions we hold for your child on our MIS system in 
school are still correct? 
The quickest and easiest way to check your data is to log in to the ScholarPack app where all the information 
we hold about your child is available for you to review.  If you would like any details or permissions amending 
please send a message via the app, detailing the changes to be made and we will ensure that this is 
updated on your behalf. 
Please review your data by Friday 7th July 2023 
If you are unable to access the app or need a new activation code please contact the school office who will 
gladly help and/or generate an access code for you. Thank you 

 
 
 School Attendance Matters 

 
        #GoingInNotMissingOut 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Dring Summer Picnic Lunch – Monday 17th July 

To celebrate the end of another great academic year at Dring we are hosting a Summer Picnic.  The picnic 
will be held on Monday 17th July and our picnic items will include a choice of ham or cheese sandwich, 
crisps, cake and a piece of fruit.  The picnic will be charged at £2.40 each and orders can be placed in the 
usual manner on ParentPay.  Thanks 

 
 Uniform Reminder 

Please can ensure that children are attending school in correct and appropriate school uniform. 

All children at Dringhouses Primary School wear uniform. 
The uniform is easily obtainable and is as follows: 
Red Sweatshirt (not hooded) or cardigan, 
Trousers or shorts – grey or black,  
Skirt/Pinafore – grey or black or gingham dress 
Polo Shirt – red or white, 
Trainers / shoes (no heels or open toes) 
 
PE/Games 
T-Shirt – white 
Shorts – black 
Plimsolls or trainers (indoor and outdoor PE) 
Tracksuit (for field activities) – Grey, black or red 
 
Please Note: PE kits should be kept in school all week and all items fully named. 
Jewellery 



For safety reasons, jewellery must not be worn in school. However, if your child has 
pierced ears, only the smallest of studs should be worn; these must be removed for 
PE. Watches may be worn, but must also be removed for PE. 
  
We work in collaboration with the name-tag company STIKINS – for every set of 
labels ordered through their website, via this link, we earn a commission for the 
school! The fundraising code to use is 6152. 

 
Click here to order Stikins name labels and raise money for the school.  
 
 

 #wakeupwednesday 

 
 

https://www.stikins.co.uk/
https://www.stikins.co.uk/


 
 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

SEN Support in the Community 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 
 



 
 



 



 
 



 


